
 

 
Circular 

      October 29, 2024 

Subject: Gurukul DIWALI BREAK. 

Greetings parents, 

The following notice is to appraise you that October 30–November 2, 2024 is 
designated as DIWALI BREAK.   

School will reopen on November 4, 2024. 

We wish you happiness and prosperity during the Festival of Lights. 

Joyful Deepawali. 

Regards 

Thanks & Regards, 
SANDEEPNI GURUKUL 


